
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Michael Stubblefield [mstubblefield@talonlpe.com] 
Tuesday, November 29, 2011 7:48 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Occidental Petroleum Company Midwest L No. 5 release. 

Dear Mr Mike Bratcher, 

On 11/30/2011 Talon/LPE will start the remediation at the Occidental Petroleum Company Midwest L No. release. 
If further information is required please contact me at 575-441-7254. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Stubblefield 
Talon/LPE Project Manager 
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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

David Adkins [dadkins@talonlpe.com] 
Monday, December 12, 2011 4:16 PM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
start OXY Midwest Fed 5 

Hi Mike, 

Missed you on Saturday. Wanted to let you know that we are mobilizing equipment to the OXY Midwest Federal 5 
location in Carlsbad tomorrow. BLM has already been notified. Thanks. 

Respectfully, 

David J. Adkins 

District Manager 

Talon/LPE 

408 West Texas Avenue 

Artesia, New Mexico 88210 

(575) 746.8768 phone 

(575) 746.8905 fax 

(575) 441.4835 cell 

Better Business Bureau Torch Award for Marketplace Ethics: 2010 Winner, 2009 Finalist 
Staples Foundation for Learning Hall of Fame Recipient: 2010 
iCIC and Business Week- Top 100: 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007, 2006 
Inc. 500/5000: 2011, 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007 
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